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From:   Micah Johnson <the.micah.johnson@gmail.com>
Sent:   Monday, March 26, 2012 5:44 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Please restore PACE programs

Mr. Alfred Pollard
General Counsel
Federal Housing Finance Agency
400 7th St., N.W.
Washington, DC  20024

RE: RIN 2590-AA53 Mortgage Assets Affected by PACE Programs; Comments on 
Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and EIS Scoping Comments

Dear Mr. Pollard:

I urge you to take a closer look at PACE.  I've studied the facts, and it has great benefits 
to individuals, the economy, environment, businesses, and communities.  I will save 
people money and help the economy by getting a lot of contractors back to work.  It is 
not a "loan" program as has been stated often by misinformed individuals.  I've found 
the website at http://www.pacelegislation.com/ to be a good source of unbiased 
information.

Best regards,
Micah Johnson

Micah Johnson
1408 3rd Ave SW
Rochester, MN 55902
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